GENERAL MOTORS CORPORATION
'Vehicle Structure & Safety Integration
November 26, 2007

Mr. Daniel C. Smith

Associate Administrator for Enforcement
National Highway Traffic Safety Administration
Recall Management Division (NVS-215)

1200 New Jersey Avenue, SE — Room W45-306
Washington, D.C. 20590

Dear Mr. Smith:

This revised Part 573 letter related to GM recall number 06083 is being submitted to correct an error that GM
discovered in its original letter dated November 7, 2007. The original letter identified the involved vehicles as 2001
Model Year Chevrolet Silverado and GMC Sierra pickup trucks.

GM is revising the vehicle models to also include 2001 Model Year Chevrolet Suburban and GMC Yukon sport

utility vehicles.

573.6(c){(2)(3)(4): This information is shown on the attached sheet.

If you have any questions, please don't hesitate to contact me.

06083 - Revised
Attachment

Product Investigations

Sincerely,

Gay P Kent
Director
Product Investigations

Mail Code: 480-210-G11 « 30001 Van Dyke ¢ Warren, Ml 48090-9020
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573.6(c)(2),(3).(4)

VEHICLES POTENTIALLY AFFECTED BY MAKE, MODEL, AND MODEL YEAR
PLUS INCLUSIVE DATES OF MANUFACTURE

INCLUSIVE
MODEL MODEL NUMBER MANUFACTURING DATES DESCRIPTIVE INFO. TO EST. NO.
MAKE SERIES YEAR INVOLVED (FROM) (T0) PROPERLY IDENT. VEH. W/CONDITION
Chevrolet C/K Truck 2001 6,765 01/2000 11/2000 Silverado *
Chevrolet C/K Truck 2001 2,038 01/2000 11/2000 Suburban "
GMC C/K Truck 2001 626 01/2000 11/2000 Sierra ”
GMC C/K Truck 2001 1,734 01/2000 11/2000 Yukon »

GM Total: 11,163

* All involved vehicles will be inspected and corrected as necessary.

Revised to separate the vehicle counts for pickups and utilities. A total of 811 trucks have been removed from the recall population because they
have already been corrected under warranty.
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